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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

Dear Committee,

The Government of the day must respect volunteers and the legal status of the CFA Charter and the CFA
Act.

The Government of the day must support Volunteers and consult with the organization that represents
volunteers.

Volunteers do not want union interference and the proposal will virtually put us under the union control.

I wonder if the future CFA will be able to create the surge capacity it has demonstrated in the past.

That 1s Black Saturday and the campaign fires. As a past Group Secretary one of the reasons I did not seek
office again was the deplorable way this Government has treated the Volunteers in the CFA. I did not
appreciate being called Creep, Scum or Hobby Firefighter.
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